
        Information from the board - April 

 

 

General meeting Tuesday evening 24 May (will be held in Swedish) 

Now it's time to put this year's general meeting in the calendar! The meeting will take place on 

Tuesday evening, May 24th, in one of the high school’s Drottning Blanka's premises, just a little bit 

down Warfvinges väg. More information will come in a separate notice. The meeting will only take 

place physically and it is therefore not possible to participate digitally according to current laws and 

regulations that have now returned to normal after the pandemic. The board looks forward to seeing 

you all and hopes that the high school's large premises will be able to offer some distances to other 

participants. 

 

Apply to the Board and Nomination Committee 

At the Annual General Meeting on May 24, a new Board and Nomination Committee will be elected. It 

is therefore time to contact the Nomination Committee if you are interested in any of these positions. 

The Nomination Committee can be contacted at: valberedning@mittgladan.se 

 

Cleaning and waxing of floors on the 6th & 7th of April  

Wednesday and Thursday on the 6th and 7th of April, the entrance floors in both buildings will be 

cleaned and waxed. If possible, choose another entrance if work is ongoing just inside the door. Be 

careful when walking on the wet floors as there is a risk of slipping. Thanks for your consideration! 

 

Remove sleds and other winter toys from the stroller rooms 

Now that the winter season has passed, the board would like to remind you to move away winter toys 

that are no longer used from the stroller rooms to free up space for strollers. 

 

Garage cleaning on Saturday the 7th of May - Evacuate the garage on Friday May 6th  

On Saturday the 7th of May, it's time for the annual garage cleaning. This means that all parking 

spaces must be empty already on Friday the day before since the work starts early Saturday morning. 

Please enter this date in the calendar with a reminder to evacuate the garage on Friday, May 6th 

Bicycles are does not have to be moved as long as they are not placed in a parking space. 

 

Cleaning on Warfvinges väg  

The board has noted that there is still a lot of rubbish on the street outside our entrances. We are 

continuously working to improve this situation but are still waiting for a response from the City of 

Stockholm regarding more trash bins. Feel free to help the board by expressing your opinion via the 

City of Stockholm's app "Tyck till" 

 

Best regards, The Board 

styrelsen@mittgladan.ss 

 


